
1st March 2024 
DRP/hsa 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I am writing to clarify expectations around PE leggings. Students are required to wear navy blue leggings for 
all PE lessons or school sport practices. Despite the guidance sent out by Ms. Clark at the start of the 
academic year we are seeing a number of students wearing black leggings. 

Over the past few weeks we have been notifying all students that only navy leggings or tracksuit bottoms 
purchased from the school provider, Danielle's Shop will be accepted from Monday. If your daughter needs 
to replace these, please complete an order using the link below and until the leggings arrive, please ensure 
your daughter has a copy of the order receipt to show her PE teacher and form tutor. It is optional whether 
you have St. Bernards on these leggings. 
Please note for any year 11 students we do not expect you to purchase new leggings for the last couple of PE 
lessons but do encourage the girls to bring navy equivalents. 

St Bernards High School (daniellesshop.co.uk) . 

Kind Regards, 

Mr. Phillips 
Head of PE 

https://www.daniellesshop.co.uk/st-bernards-high-school-198-c.asp

